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BIRTHDAYS THIS
WEEK: Alex C

Jemima F
Leo S
Jacob A
James C
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 21st October 2022

REFLECTION
 Every action we take has a
consequence. It's important
that we think about how our
actions affect those around us.
 

God our Father,
As we pray for the people
in authority in our
community today, we
ask that they would
make good and fair
choices.  We pray that
they would use the
power and authority you
have given them wisely,
carrying out their
responsibility to serve
and protect us.  Through
Jesus Christ, our Lord. 
 Amen
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What a fantastic first half term in St Mary
Magdalen's. I can not thank you all enough
for your welcome and joy that you have
brought me. The staff here have been
absolutely fantastic and we have already
achieved so much in 7 short weeks, but I
would particularly like to thank the amazing
pupils - your children - who have been
amazing. Thank you everyone!
Our 'cover photo' today is of our amazing
athletics team who competed earlier this
week and finished Joint 2nd! A fantastic
achievement everyone - Mrs Day was really
impressed with the way in which they all
encouraged and helped each other -
something that I have experienced daily! All
Hallows have praised Year 6 for being
excellent ambassadors on Monday when
they had a transition day.  Our pupils' words
and actions demonstrate daily what a very
special place this is to be - where we are all
nurturing hearts and minds. I wish everyone
a very restful and happy week and see you
all on Monday 31st October.

Thank you for your support
today for both CAFOD and
Penwortham Foodbank. Thank
you to the Y3 Mini-Vinnies for
their work in organising the day
and 'brightening' up our world.
£195.25 has been raised for
CAFOD. All food has been
collected for the Foodbank. 
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AUTUMN TERM CALENDAR
31/10 School re-opens at 8.40am
07/11 New school menu starts
07/11 After School Clubs start
07/11 Open Afternoon 1.30-6pm
14/11 Parents' Afternoon/Eve
22/11 NHS Y6 Dental Visit
23/11 PTFA Meeting 6.30pm
30/11 Nativity Photos
1/12 Xmas jumper day for chocolate
for tombola
5/12 9-10am R,Y1,Y2 Christmas
Crafts
5/12 2pm KS1 Nativity
6/12 6pm KS1 Nativity
8/12 9-10am Y3, Y4 Christmas
Crafts
8/12 Own clothes day for bottle for
tombola
8/12 Magical Christmas Evening
9/12 9-10am Y5, Y6 Christmas
Crafts
13/12 6pm Christmas Carol Concert
(Church)
14/12 Choir @ Penwortham Xmas
Market 6pm

BEHAVIOUR FOCUS:  being positive

SCHOOL MEALS
Week 3 when we return
after half term

PARENTMAIL
Please pay for school
dinners in advance.

FOODBANK 
Friday 9:30 - 12:00
Penwortham Community
Centre

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY
Any child who receives a certificate in
Friday assembly, will be invited to Hot
Chocolate Friday straight after assembly
with Mrs McKinnon. If your child can not
have Galaxy hot chocolate, please make
the School Office aware! 

REMEMBERANCE DAY
POPPIES FOR SALE
 After half term, school will be
selling poppies on behalf of
the Poppy Appeal.  There also
will be reflectors & wristbands
(suggested donation £1)




